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“The vision of the Arts Council for the South Shuswap is to create a rich, social fabric for the 

communities of the Shuswap through engagement in arts and culture”  

SAVE THE DATE!  FACES CHRISTMAS CONCERT & DESSERT NIGHT IS SUNDAY DECEMBER 11TH. 

SEE POSTER AT THE END OF THIS NEWSLETTER FOR MORE INFORMATION 

 

STILL ROOM TO REGISTER FOR CHILDREN’S CHOIR 

The South Shuswap Children’s Choir is now 

rehearsing on Wednesday afternoons at the Arts 

Council studios (lower level of Carlin Hall) under 

the excellent instruction of Ms. Nicole Auger, SD83 

teacher.   The choir has two age categories. 

Junior Choir (ages 8 to 10) rehearses Wednesdays 

from 3:30 to 4:30 ~ Yearly Cost  $99 

Senior Choir (ages 11 to 14) rehearses 

Wednesdays from 4:30 to 5:45 – Yearly Cost $129 

Registration will be taken until November 10th. If 

interested, please contact Karen at 250.515.3276.  

 

NEW ART SESSION STARTING NOVEMBER 2ND    

Session II of Children’s Art Explorations starts this 

Wednesday, November 2nd.  Kids aged 6 through 13 will 

work with Lynn Erin on 3D art projects ~ clay work, fibre 

art and mache.    

The session will run six weeks from November 2nd through 

to December 7th.  Classes are two hours in length for a 

total of 12 hours of instruction. Total cost is $199 for the six 

weeks.  No experience is necessary. 

To register, please contact Karen at 250.515.3276 or 

email  admin@shuswaparts.com  
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      ADULT BALLET BARRE STARTS MONDAY NOVEMBER 14TH 

Adult Ballet Barre starts Monday November 14th at the FACES 

studios (lower level of Carlin Hall).  Class time will run 7:00 to 7:55 

pm.  This will be a short four week session to ‘test the waters’ on 

whether there is interest in this area for this rapidly growing 

dance form. 

Most barre based classes use a combination of postures inspired 

by ballet and other disciplines like yoga and pilates.  The barre is 

used as a prop to balance while doing exercises that focus on 

isometric strength training combined with reps of small range of 

motion movements.   

Cost is only $49 for the four week series.  To register contact 

Karen 250.515.3276 or email her:  admin@shuswaparts.com 

 

DO YOU HAVE SOME THOUGHTS ON CHILDREN’S THEATRE ? 

If you have some ideas or thoughts on our Children’s Theatre 

Program, let’s get the conversation going! 

The South Shuswap Children’s Theatre program is undergoing some 

changes.  We would now like to offer two distinct age/ability levels:  

pre-teens/teens (12+) and children aged 6 to 11.   We are asking 

potential parents and other community members to come to a 

meeting in January regarding the direction that the children’s 

theatre programs should take.  If you are interested in giving input 

or becoming involved in either of these age categories, please 

contact the arts council: admin@shuswaparts.com  .  

                                              MANY THANKS… 

The Board of Directors for the Arts Council for the South Shuswap 

would like to thank the Shuswap Community Foundation and the 

Sorrento Lions Club in particular for their generosity in supporting the 

work that we do.  Through the community foundation, the Lions 

sponsored a grant of $8,500 to the Arts Council for the purchase of 

sound equipment that can be used at all of our functions and 

events.  Earlier in the year, the Arts Council was awarded funds from 

the Shuswap Community Foundation to support various programs.  
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